## Ruth Becke

Dear WA State Team:

Please do create a way to collect household batteries of all sizes and types at our local recycling centers, such as the one at Airport Road in Everett.

I used to be able to take them to drop boxes at my employer, Boeing, but they stopped that.

Could a new program also partner with local businesses  $\sim$  asking them to set up collection boxes  $\sim$  and maybe provide them with some financial incentive for doing so?

Thanks for working on this  $\sim$  many of us are also likely willing to pay a small "by-the-pound" fee if only we knew where to take them!

Perhaps the state can also partner more with Ridwell to create drop-off sites.

Thanks for the chance to provide input!